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ACTION TRACKING FOR THE EDUCATION, YOUTH & CULTURE OVERVIEW & SCRUTINY COMMITTEE

Meeting Date Agenda item Action Required Action
Officer(s)

Action taken Timescale

01.07.2021 4. Forward Work 
Programme and 
Action Tracking

It was reported that Cllr Gladys 
Healey had requested a report on 
home schooling during the recent 
joint Committee meeting.  It was 
agreed that the Facilitator liaise 
with officers to add the item to the 
FWP for a future meeting.

Ceri Shotton A report is scheduled to 
be presented to the 21 
October meeting.

Completed

01.07.2021 5. Annual Report 
from Regional School 
Improvement 
Service, GwE

In response to suggestions from 
Cllr Mackie around the 
presentation of data in future 
reports, Vicky Barlow and Martyn 
Froggett said that they would 
consider how to build data for 
Flintshire on a comparable basis in 
future reports.

Vicky Barlow / 
Martyn Froggett

Will be picked up for 
future reports.

Will be picked up 
for future reports.

01.07.2021 6. Social Media and 
Internet Safety

Cllr David Healey referred to the 
Notice of Motion which went to 
Council in 2019, where all 
Members signed up to a pledge 
that they would not themselves 
engage in social media in ways 
which denigrates other individuals.  
He asked how Members could re-
affirm this pledge.  The Learning 
Advisor suggested that this and 
online bullying be promoted to form 
part of the new academic year and 

Claire Sinnott / 
Ceri Shotton

Claire Sinnott is working 
on a council pledge on 
the Flintshire website 
and videos with pledges 
as an organisational 
wide concept. Working 
towards November time 
frame in line with anti-
bullying week 
commencing 15th 
November.

On-going
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included in schools newsletters, 
twitter,  websites etc. and said the 
authority’s communication team 
could promote this further to make 
a stance on cyber bullying which 
was very important.  This 
suggestion was supported by the 
Committee.  


